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Fellow Trustees, 

 

I would like to first introduce myself to those I have not had the pleasure of connecting with before 

our May meetings. My name is Owen Crawford-Lem (he/him), and I am currently finishing my 

3rd year of Politics and Sociology with a Certificate in Business. Since my first year, 
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relationships aimed at creating a Queen’s that is diverse and inclusive, allowing every 

student to feel safe and at home while spending their time with us.  

Students and the Community | The relationship between Kingston and Queen’s has been 

arduous and fraught with miscommunication. I hope to continue the University’s work to 

exemplify the incredible students that give back to the community and the social and 

economic impact Queen’s has on the region. I plan to facilitate and participate in open 

conversations surrounding street parties, the University District Safety Initiative, and 

student behaviour, 
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